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YOSEMITE SLOUGH ADAPTATION PLAN 

SUMMARY 
The Yosemite Slough Adaptation Plan (YSAP) will be 
funded with a $649,000 climate resilience and 
adaptation grant. This plan will address the inequities 
in adaptation planning between Bayview Hunter’s Point 
and the rest of San Francisco’s urban waterfront. The 
City and County of San Francisco will work alongside a 
multitude of community-based organizations such as 
En2Action, BAYCAT, and Young Community Developers. 
This project has the most amount of partners among all 
the awarded applications. Consequently, the Yosemite 
Slough Adaptation Plan has a strong community 
engagement aspect that will ensure the development of 
a plan rooted in the needs of vulnerable communities. 
The goals of this plan include ensuring racial equity in all 
outcomes of the project and building the area’s climate 
resilience by utilizing nature-based strategies to address 
sea-level rise, pollution, extreme heat, etc (Figure 1). 
Additionally, the YSAP seeks to highlight the replicability 
of such a project in vulnerable areas by taking advantage 
of State funding. 

LEAD APPLICANT 
City And County Of San Francisco 

PARTNERS 
SF Planning Team, En2action, Port Of San Francisco, 
Baycat, Bayview And Hunters Point Cacs, Young 
Community Developers (YCD), Sf Estuary Institute 
(SFEI), California State Parks Foundation (CPSF) 

TOTAL AWARD 
$649,000 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Jeremy Shaw 
Principal Planner - SF Planning 
jeremy.shaw@sfgov.org 
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